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Dear Jennifer,

| wanted to circle back to you before | posted a tentative list of small sessions on the OAGC Virtual Fall Conference website.
Because we are going virtual this year, we have had to make a number of adjustments. Most unfortunately, we have to limit
the number of sessions that we are offering. We are therefore going to be unable to offer you a speaking spot on the Fall
Conference agenda. (It just seemed as if your session would be better in person.) If you are still interested in presenting at

our Spring Teacher Academy, which we hope to hold on February 23 and 241, 2021, please let me know. | will add you to

my list of potential speakers so that you do not need to submit a new proposal. Please note, it will also be a virtual
conference.

Thank you for your understanding during these challenging times. If you have any questions, please let me know.

Regards,

Ann Sheldon
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